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All-Inclusive School – A School for All and Everybody 
 
Vaslui County School Inspectorate organised the 2nd transnational project meeting in the 
frame of the project “All-Inclusive School”, implemented in the Erasmus+ Programme 2014-
2020, between 1st  of Octomber 2018 – 31st of December 2020. 
The project is coordinated by IRECOOP Emilia Romagna(Bologna, Italy), in partnership with 
institutions from Belgium(University College of Leuven-Limburg), Germany(Landkreis Kassel), 
Italy(Archillabò, Technical Institute “I. Calvi”),Spain(Colegio Huerta Santa Ana) and 
Romania(Vaslui County School Inspectorate, Vaslui County Centre of Resources and Psycho-
pedagogical Assistance). 
The general objective of the project is to strengthen the methodological and digital skills of 
teachers and educators to foster the inclusion of students with mild intellectual disabilities 
(DSM-5) by creating innovative technological results to be used by teachers / educators to 
better manage diversity and promoting the integration of pupils with disabilities into the 
classroom. 
The project also intends to get three final products, intellectual outputs to support the 
teachers working with SEN students integrated in main stream schools: a research-analysis 
study on the skills and practices of teachers working with pupils with SEN integrated in main 
stream schools; practical guide for teachers; innovative learning collaborative web application 
for students and teachers. 
During the second transnational project meeting, organised in Vaslui, Romania, by the Vaslui 
County School Inspectorate and Vaslui County Centre of Resources and Psycho-pedagogical 
Assistance, the 22 membersof the partners teams made a stage evaluation of the project and 
presented the partial results. They also established the next steps on project’s implementation 
and Intellectual Outputs realisation and the best modalities of involving local schools as 
associated partners. The 3rd transnational project meeting will take place in October 2019, in 
Belgium. 
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